
ROCK ISLAND LINES 

J . D . FARRINGTON, 
PRESIDENT 

Dear Mt-. carter: 

LA SALLE STREET STATION 

CHICAGO 

May- 5, 1949. 

To acknon"ledge receipt and thank you for sending 

me the copies of the STAR TELEGRAM papers of Wednesday 

and Thur-sday, March 2nd and 3rd; also the very inter­

esting booklet containing the menu and program for the 

dinner honoring the crew of B-50 Bomber 1•Lucky Lady :nt•1 

commemorating the first non-stq> flight around the wcrld. 

Mr. Amon G. carter., 
Box 1036, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely yours, 


